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WoNDRS commits to promoting sustainable practices throughout the conference as well as

its planning. We recognize the importance of operating in a way that minimizes the impact

of our operations on the environment and future generations.

In order to fulfill the previous declaration, we commit to implementing the following means:

● Reduce carbon footprints by encouraging our participants to undertake public

transportation.

● Minimize the waste of water by providing refilling stations to reduce single-use

plastic bottles.

● Reduce our environmental impact by providing plant based catering

● Promote waste reduction and recycling by providing our best reusable or

compostable materials and making available recycling stations through the

conference venue.

● Prioritize the use of sustainable and ethically produced materials and merchandise,

supporting local suppliers whenever possible.

By making sustainability a priority in our event, we aim to set an example for our

participants and cultivate awareness for the importance of choosing sustainable products

and environmentally friendly practices.

We encourage all our participants to uphold the previous practices so that we can all

positively inspire each other and contribute to a more sustainable planet.
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If you request any further information or wish to contribute with any suggestions for our

environmental and sustainability practices, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

WoNDRS Organisation Committee email address:

WoNDRS_conference@proton.me

mailto:WoNDRS_conference@proton.me

